

## FOI Acknowledgement

Dear Ms Johnson,

Freedom of Information Act 2000 - Request for Information

Thank you for your recent request for information held by Denbighshire County Council received **26/10/2015** regarding **DISABLED CHILDREN- CONTACTS.** 

As set out by the Freedom of Information Act 2000 it will be our aim to respond to your request by **23/11/2015**. In some cases, however, we may be unable to achieve this deadline. If this occurs we will advise you of the likely times cale within which the response will be provided.

Under the Freedom of Information Act the Council may charge for disbursement costs (e.g. photocopies, postage). However should there be any such costs, you will be notified of this prior to the commencement of any work.

Please do not hesitate to contact me for further advice or guidance relating to the above.

Yours sincerely

Kerry Standen Swyddog Mynediad i Wybodaeth / Access to Information Officer

Cyngor Sir Ddinbych / Denbighshire County Council

Ffon / Tel: 01824 708242

E-bost:kerry.standen@sirddinbych.gov.uk E-mail:kerry.standen@denbighshire.gov.uk

Gwefan http://www.sirddinbych.gov.uk Website http://www.denbighshire.gov.uk